Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

Tel: 01902 558544

PRINTING AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



31 January 2019

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to let you know that we are in the process of implementing an online parent booking system for appointments at Parent's Consulatations. With this in mind, it is essentional that we have the correct contact details for you, as booking notifications will be sent by text and email.

Please could you confirm below your email and correct mobile number for the primary contact for your child. Please note, if we already have this information, you do not need to complete this form. Please note that we may also use email details for other communications such as school letters in future.

Child's name	Class	
Name of Primary Contact		
Mobile Phone		
Email address (please print clearly)		

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley